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From: Shaun Eyring
To: Amanda_Jones@nps.gov
Subject: Fw: Programmatic Agreement
Date: 04/09/2010 12:41 PM


Shaun Eyring
Chief, Division of Resource Planning and Compliance
Northeast Region
National Park Service
200 Chestnut Street, Philadelphia PA  19106


Phone: 215-597-8850       
Cell: 267-767-3246
Fax:  215-597-5747     
----- Forwarded by Shaun Eyring/PHILADELPHIA/NPS on 04/09/2010 12:42 PM -----


Cynthia
MacLeod/INDE/NPS 


04/08/2010 02:39 PM


To Doris Fanelli/INDE/NPS@NPS, Shaun
Eyring/PHILADELPHIA/NPS@NPS, Jed
Levin/PHILADELPHIA/NPS@NPS


cc Dennis Reidenbach/PHILADELPHIA/NPS@NPS


Subject Fw: Programmatic Agreement


fyi


Cynthia MacLeod
Superintendent
Independence National Historical Park
143 South Third St.
Philadelphia, PA 19106
phone (215) 597-7120
fax       (215) 597-1003 
----- Forwarded by Cynthia MacLeod/INDE/NPS on 04/08/2010 02:36 PM -----


bcole@americanrevolutioncenter.org 


04/08/2010 02:26 PM
Please respond to


bcole@americanrevolutioncenter.org


To Cynthia_MacLeod@nps.gov


cc Pam_McLay@nps.gov,
Linda_Canzanelli@nps.gov,
Harriet_Wright@nps.gov,
mberry@americanrevolutioncenter.org


Subject Re: Programmatic Agreement


Thanks Cindy We respectfully  decline to sign the programmatic agreement. 
Bruce
Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry


-----Original Message-----
From: Cynthia_MacLeod@nps.gov
Date: Thu, 8 Apr 2010 13:56:21 



mailto:CN=Shaun Eyring/OU=PHILADELPHIA/O=NPS

mailto:Amanda_Jones@nps.gov





To: <bcole@americanrevolutioncenter.org>
Cc: <Pam_McLay@nps.gov>; <Linda_Canzanelli@nps.gov>;
<Harriet_Wright@nps.gov>; <mberry@americanrevolutioncenter.org>
Subject: Programmatic Agreement


Dear Dr. Cole:


I write in furtherance of our overall agreement to exchange pieces of real
property, which is progressing well.


As you know, the draft Programmatic Agreement (for the mitigation of
potential adverse effects on the property at Third and Chestnut Streets as
a result of the land exchange) is in circulation for comment among the
signatories.  We recently received comments from Jean Cutler, Director of
the State Bureau for Historic Preservation.  They are attached in a PDF.
(See attached file: ARC VAFO land exchange SHPO PA cmts.pdf)


As you can see, in Ms. Cutler’s opinion, the American Revolution Center
should be a signatory to the Programmatic Agreement, reflecting ARC’s
pivotal role in this process.


Although we understand that ARC initially declined to be a signatory, which
is not a problem procedurally, in light of Ms. Cutler's comment,  we need
to formally invite the ARC to be a signatory to the Programmatic Agreement.
We would appreciate your considered written reply to this invitation.


We will be addressing her other comments on behalf of the State Bureau of
Historic Preservation separately.


I regret being unable to participate in next week's ARC-NPS call but look
froward to the next time we talk.


Sincerely,


Cindy
Cynthia MacLeod
Superintendent
Independence National Historical Park
143 South Third St.
Philadelphia, PA 19106
phone (215) 597-7120
fax       (215) 597-1003





